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       Kim’s Message!!!!!!!  

 I can't believe it’s March, that means spring is almost here which brings a smile to my face, and 

smiles bring joy! I am excited to be your new president, I can't wait to see all your smiling faces! 

Smiles can say so many things in a quiet, gentle form. They can give comfort and support and bring joy and 

strength to someone who is weary. Courage and confidence are given by the love that smiles portray. They can 

simply remind a person that someone really does care. And more often than not, a smile is immediately 

returned to the giver. I smile a lot!!! And I love exclamation marks! 

Joy is contagious; spread it around! So I hope to bring all of you some fun and exciting joy this year! To start 

it off here are a few Quilters Acronyms. 

  • UFO: Unfinished projects.• WIP: Work in progress. 

  • PHD: Projects half done. (I have lots of PHD's, sounds good when you say it like that!) 

  • PIG: Projects in grocery bag.                                                          ~Kim  

 

  

    March Calendar 

March 7:   Block of the Month 

March 14:  General Meeting,  

      Show & Tell and Luncheon  

   

March 21:  Class- Sheryl Lewis 

 Beginner Class (Full) or UFOs 

 

March 28:  Humanitarian  

   Quilts for Kidney Dialysis Center 

  

2013 Cedar Chest Quilt  

Guild Officers 

President 

Kim McAllister…………………….....586-6300 

Vice President 

Wanda Davidson…………………….237-2407 

Vice President 

LaRee Rees…………………………..……586-0841 

Secretary 

Pam Crowther………………………...590-0968 

Treasurer 

Linda Shokrian…………………..……..867-5914 

Membership 

Linda Shokrian…………………….…..867-5914 

 

 



                                             

                        Committee Chairmen 2013    

Historian……………….….…..JoAnne Templin 

Newsletter………….….…...………Rae Overson 

Publicity………………...….…Linda Lohrengel 

Luncheons……………………..…….Kathy Fazio  

Humanitarian Projects.………...Trilby Fry, 

                 Janet Dexter & Rochelle Lapier                

Retreat…………………………..…...…Liz Jacomb  

Challenge Quilt……………….. Linda Shokrian          

Show & Tell….Barbara Parks,  Jane Roope                                          

Librarian……Nada Stivers & Lynn Gordon 

Friendship Circles…………...… Carlene Reid 

Sunshine & Shadows…….……..….Patti Lund 
Opportunity Tickets……….………………………..             

Rachel  Shallenberger   and   Marie Hartry 

Heritage Quilt Show…………...Linda Dwyer 

Jeffery Jacomb…………………..……Webmaster

  

                            

                                                                                                                                         Fat Quarter Color Theme 

 

For Your Information       

Long Arm Quilting 

Ronnie Badgett  477-9021 

Connie Biasi  477-9459 

Valorie Davis  586-5330 

Karen Enoch  867-1828 

Virginia Holyoak 586-8915 

Sheryl Lewis  586-0723 

Brittney Dana  592-4790 

Linda Walters  867-4834 

Kim McAllister  586-6300 

 

Long Arm Lessons 
Granny’s Quilts  867-1828 

   

Hem Stitching 
Sally McAllister  586-6015 

Francine Lyndaker          559-3756 

 

Blanket Stitching    

on Fleece:   

 Virginia Holyoak 586-8915 

Crochet Edge Stitching: 

Jane Halladay  586-3244         

                                                                       

             
 

March   ~ Green 

 

April   ~   Easter 

 
 

           Neighborhood News!!!!! 
  

Dixie Quilt Guild 

Festival of Fabric Arts 

Gems of The Desert Quilt 

Dixie Quilt Guild Biennial Quilt Show 

Festival of Fabric Arts 

Presents 

Gems of the Desert 

March 29-30, 2013 

Dixie Center 

St. George, Utah 

 

 



 

Sunshine   &   Shadows!!! 

 

 

We’d like Bunny Gilbert to know we hope 

she is feeling  better soon. 

  Our thoughts are also with Jane Roope 

as she recovers from surgery. 

 

 

 

Humanitarian Projects 

March 28th 

 “Challenge Quilts” will be judged and prizes 

awarded at our March 14th Meeting. 

March 28th we’ll begin quilts for the kidney 

dialysis center. 

In April and May we ‘ll  tie quilts made by  

guild members. 

       

 
 

March Luncheon   ~ Chinese 
   
  Fried Rice 

 

2 eggs, slightly beaten 

4 slices bacon, cut into ¼ inch pieces 

1/8 c. bacon drippings 

3 tbsp. chopped onions 

3 c. cooked rice 

1/8 c. soy sauc 

1/8 tsp. salt 

1/8 tsp.pepper 

¼ c. whole gree onions, sliced sliced 

 

In medium skillet, scramble eggs, set aside.  In 

large skillet, fry bacon until crisp.  Reserve 

drippings, set aside.  Saute onions in drippings.  

Add rice, stir to combine.  Add scrambled egg 

and bacon.  Toss gently with two forks. Serve 

immediately.   

Serves 8-10 
 

 

 

      

  

       
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

              
 

   

 

     

  

  

 

                    
 

 

 

                

 

 

 


